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From: estrausbowers@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Erika Straus-Bowers
To: Public Involvement (UTC)
Subject: Align PSE"s IRP with CETA Now
Date: Saturday, February 27, 2021 9:08:21 PM


External Email


Dear UTC Commissioners,


The next 20 years are a critical time — to deny this is to deny science and common sense. Puget Sound Energy’s
draft 2021 Integrated Resource Plan fails to align with 2019’s Clean Energy Transformation Act (CETA) requiring
utilities to be 80 percent carbon free by 2030, which must be achieved by building more renewable energy and
storage infrastructure sooner, retiring the Colstrip coal plant before 2025, and cancelling the Tacoma LNG and any
other planned fossil gas plants, expansions or pipelines.


As Washington’s largest, and most expensive, energy utility, Puget Sound Energy will be instrumental to
determining if our state can achieve its climate goals. To see PSE’s initial draft of this critical 20-year plan include
building and expanding fossil fuel infrastructure while exploiting the cost cap loophole in the Energy
Transformation Act is frustrating and worrisome; it should not be allowed to stand.


Planning for future investments should involve an equity evaluation that analyzes potential impacts on Treaty rights,
communities already experiencing health disparities and high levels of pollution, and communities that have been
historically marginalized. This evaluation should span the project’s life cycle impacts. Fossil fuel extraction and
refining, including fossil gas, has a long and ugly history of harm through land and resource theft; man camps that
have been linked to the epidemic of missing and murdered Indigenous women and the disruption of small
communities; destruction of habitat and the ability to subsist off the land; and processes that leave behind
communities rocked by cancer, birth defects, and other serious health concerns. It’s time to leave these practices in
the past and invest in less harmful energy.


As customers, we have a stake in the harm PSE’s energy plans cause to communities, climate, and future
generations: by using and paying for the energy we are complicit, and we are demanding better. We are also
demanding more transparency in how PSE forecasts future energy demand, inquiry into the validity of construction
costs passed onto customers, and a public engagement process that facilitates customers and stakeholders having an
actual say in where our money goes and the implications of what powers our homes.


Sincerely,
Erika Straus-Bowers
Seattle, WA 98125
estrausbowers@gmail.com
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From: alexafpfay@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Alexa Fay
To: Public Involvement (UTC)
Subject: PSE IRP, Dockets UE-2003044 and UG-200305
Date: Saturday, February 27, 2021 5:34:02 AM


External Email


Dear UTC Commissioners,


The next 20 years are a critical time — to deny this is to deny science and common sense. Puget Sound Energy’s
draft 2021 Integrated Resource Plan fails to align with 2019’s Clean Energy Transformation Act (CETA) requiring
utilities to be 80 percent carbon free by 2030, which must be achieved by building more renewable energy and
storage infrastructure sooner, retiring the Colstrip coal plant before 2025, and cancelling the Tacoma LNG and any
other planned fossil gas plants, expansions or pipelines.


As Washington’s largest, and most expensive, energy utility, Puget Sound Energy will be instrumental to
determining if our state can achieve its climate goals. To see PSE’s initial draft of this critical 20-year plan include
building and expanding fossil fuel infrastructure while exploiting the cost cap loophole in the Energy
Transformation Act is frustrating and worrisome; it should not be allowed to stand.


Planning for future investments should involve an equity evaluation that analyzes potential impacts on Treaty rights,
communities already experiencing health disparities and high levels of pollution, and communities that have been
historically marginalized. This evaluation should span the project’s life cycle impacts. Fossil fuel extraction and
refining, including fossil gas, has a long and ugly history of harm through land and resource theft; man camps that
have been linked to the epidemic of missing and murdered Indigenous women and the disruption of small
communities; destruction of habitat and the ability to subsist off the land; and processes that leave behind
communities rocked by cancer, birth defects, and other serious health concerns. It’s time to leave these practices in
the past and invest in less harmful energy.


As customers, we have a stake in the harm PSE’s energy plans cause to communities, climate, and future
generations: by using and paying for the energy we are complicit, and we are demanding better. We are also
demanding more transparency in how PSE forecasts future energy demand, inquiry into the validity of construction
costs passed onto customers, and a public engagement process that facilitates customers and stakeholders having an
actual say in where our money goes and the implications of what powers our homes.


Sincerely,
Alexa Fay
1507 N 39th St  Seattle, WA 98103-8114
alexafpfay@gmail.com
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From: rebasgr8@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Rebecca Moslo
To: Public Involvement (UTC)
Subject: PSE IRP, Dockets UE-2003044 and UG-200305
Date: Sunday, February 28, 2021 7:17:30 PM


External Email


Dear UTC Commissioners,


The next 20 years are a critical time — to deny this is to deny science and common sense. Puget Sound Energy’s
draft 2021 Integrated Resource Plan fails to align with 2019’s Clean Energy Transformation Act (CETA) requiring
utilities to be 80 percent carbon free by 2030, which must be achieved by building more renewable energy and
storage infrastructure sooner, retiring the Colstrip coal plant before 2025, and cancelling the Tacoma LNG and any
other planned fossil gas plants, expansions or pipelines.


As Washington’s largest, and most expensive, energy utility, Puget Sound Energy will be instrumental to
determining if our state can achieve its climate goals. To see PSE’s initial draft of this critical 20-year plan include
building and expanding fossil fuel infrastructure while exploiting the cost cap loophole in the Energy
Transformation Act is frustrating and worrisome; it should not be allowed to stand.


Planning for future investments should involve an equity evaluation that analyzes potential impacts on Treaty rights,
communities already experiencing health disparities and high levels of pollution, and communities that have been
historically marginalized. This evaluation should span the project’s life cycle impacts. Fossil fuel extraction and
refining, including fossil gas, has a long and ugly history of harm through land and resource theft; man camps that
have been linked to the epidemic of missing and murdered Indigenous women and the disruption of small
communities; destruction of habitat and the ability to subsist off the land; and processes that leave behind
communities rocked by cancer, birth defects, and other serious health concerns. It’s time to leave these practices in
the past and invest in less harmful energy.


As customers, we have a stake in the harm PSE’s energy plans cause to communities, climate, and future
generations: by using and paying for the energy we are complicit, and we are demanding better. We are also
demanding more transparency in how PSE forecasts future energy demand, inquiry into the validity of construction
costs passed onto customers, and a public engagement process that facilitates customers and stakeholders having an
actual say in where our money goes and the implications of what powers our homes.


Sincerely,
Rebecca Moslo
22604 42nd Pl W  Mountlake Terrace, WA 98043-4525
rebasgr8@gmail.com
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From: mboguske@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Matthew Boguske
To: Public Involvement (UTC)
Subject: PSE IRP, Dockets UE-2003044 and UG-200305
Date: Saturday, February 27, 2021 2:40:58 PM


External Email


Dear UTC Commissioners,


The next 20 years are a critical time — to deny this is to deny science and common sense. Puget Sound Energy’s
draft 2021 Integrated Resource Plan fails to align with 2019’s Clean Energy Transformation Act (CETA) requiring
utilities to be 80 percent carbon free by 2030, which must be achieved by building more renewable energy and
storage infrastructure sooner, retiring the Colstrip coal plant before 2025, and cancelling the Tacoma LNG and any
other planned fossil gas plants, expansions or pipelines.


As Washington’s largest, and most expensive, energy utility, Puget Sound Energy will be instrumental to
determining if our state can achieve its climate goals. To see PSE’s initial draft of this critical 20-year plan include
building and expanding fossil fuel infrastructure while exploiting the cost cap loophole in the Energy
Transformation Act is frustrating and worrisome; it should not be allowed to stand.


Planning for future investments should involve an equity evaluation that analyzes potential impacts on Treaty rights,
communities already experiencing health disparities and high levels of pollution, and communities that have been
historically marginalized. This evaluation should span the project’s life cycle impacts. Fossil fuel extraction and
refining, including fossil gas, has a long and ugly history of harm through land and resource theft; man camps that
have been linked to the epidemic of missing and murdered Indigenous women and the disruption of small
communities; destruction of habitat and the ability to subsist off the land; and processes that leave behind
communities rocked by cancer, birth defects, and other serious health concerns. It’s time to leave these practices in
the past and invest in less harmful energy.


As customers, we have a stake in the harm PSE’s energy plans cause to communities, climate, and future
generations: by using and paying for the energy we are complicit, and we are demanding better. We are also
demanding more transparency in how PSE forecasts future energy demand, inquiry into the validity of construction
costs passed onto customers, and a public engagement process that facilitates customers and stakeholders having an
actual say in where our money goes and the implications of what powers our homes.


Sincerely,
Matthew Boguske
8500 148th Ave NE Apt B1005 Redmond, WA 98052-3495
mboguske@yahoo.com
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From: bas85310@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of brian simpson
To: Public Involvement (UTC)
Subject: PSE IRP, Dockets UE-2003044 and UG-200305
Date: Saturday, February 27, 2021 4:33:06 PM


External Email


Dear UTC Commissioners,


The next 20 years are a critical time — to deny this is to deny science and common sense. Puget Sound Energy’s
draft 2021 Integrated Resource Plan fails to align with 2019’s Clean Energy Transformation Act (CETA) requiring
utilities to be 80 percent carbon free by 2030, which must be achieved by building more renewable energy and
storage infrastructure sooner, retiring the Colstrip coal plant before 2025, and cancelling the Tacoma LNG and any
other planned fossil gas plants, expansions or pipelines.


As Washington’s largest, and most expensive, energy utility, Puget Sound Energy will be instrumental to
determining if our state can achieve its climate goals. To see PSE’s initial draft of this critical 20-year plan include
building and expanding fossil fuel infrastructure while exploiting the cost cap loophole in the Energy
Transformation Act is frustrating and worrisome; it should not be allowed to stand.


Planning for future investments should involve an equity evaluation that analyzes potential impacts on Treaty rights,
communities already experiencing health disparities and high levels of pollution, and communities that have been
historically marginalized. This evaluation should span the project’s life cycle impacts. Fossil fuel extraction and
refining, including fossil gas, has a long and ugly history of harm through land and resource theft; man camps that
have been linked to the epidemic of missing and murdered Indigenous women and the disruption of small
communities; destruction of habitat and the ability to subsist off the land; and processes that leave behind
communities rocked by cancer, birth defects, and other serious health concerns. It’s time to leave these practices in
the past and invest in less harmful energy.


As customers, we have a stake in the harm PSE’s energy plans cause to communities, climate, and future
generations: by using and paying for the energy we are complicit, and we are demanding better. We are also
demanding more transparency in how PSE forecasts future energy demand, inquiry into the validity of construction
costs passed onto customers, and a public engagement process that facilitates customers and stakeholders having an
actual say in where our money goes and the implications of what powers our homes.


Sincerely,
brian simpson
1413 3rd Ave  Seattle, WA 98101-2119
bas85310@yahoo.com
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From: pnb3210@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Paul Berland
To: Public Involvement (UTC)
Subject: PSE IRP, Dockets UE-2003044 and UG-200305
Date: Sunday, February 28, 2021 5:05:51 AM


External Email


Dear UTC Commissioners,


The next 20 years are a critical time — to deny this is to deny science and common sense. Puget Sound Energy’s
draft 2021 Integrated Resource Plan fails to align with 2019’s Clean Energy Transformation Act (CETA) requiring
utilities to be 80 percent carbon free by 2030, which must be achieved by building more renewable energy and
storage infrastructure sooner, retiring the Colstrip coal plant before 2025, and cancelling the Tacoma LNG and any
other planned fossil gas plants, expansions or pipelines.


As Washington’s largest, and most expensive, energy utility, Puget Sound Energy will be instrumental to
determining if our state can achieve its climate goals. To see PSE’s initial draft of this critical 20-year plan include
building and expanding fossil fuel infrastructure while exploiting the cost cap loophole in the Energy
Transformation Act is frustrating and worrisome; it should not be allowed to stand.


Planning for future investments should involve an equity evaluation that analyzes potential impacts on Treaty rights,
communities already experiencing health disparities and high levels of pollution, and communities that have been
historically marginalized. This evaluation should span the project’s life cycle impacts. Fossil fuel extraction and
refining, including fossil gas, has a long and ugly history of harm through land and resource theft; man camps that
have been linked to the epidemic of missing and murdered Indigenous women and the disruption of small
communities; destruction of habitat and the ability to subsist off the land; and processes that leave behind
communities rocked by cancer, birth defects, and other serious health concerns. It’s time to leave these practices in
the past and invest in less harmful energy.


As customers, we have a stake in the harm PSE’s energy plans cause to communities, climate, and future
generations: by using and paying for the energy we are complicit, and we are demanding better. We are also
demanding more transparency in how PSE forecasts future energy demand, inquiry into the validity of construction
costs passed onto customers, and a public engagement process that facilitates customers and stakeholders having an
actual say in where our money goes and the implications of what powers our homes.


Sincerely,
Paul Berland
625 Walnut Ave  Elgin, IL 60123-7421
pnb3210@gmail.com
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From: kfmc64@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Kathleen McHendry
To: Public Involvement (UTC)
Subject: PSE IRP, Dockets UE-2003044 and UG-200305
Date: Sunday, February 28, 2021 8:12:40 AM


External Email


Dear UTC Commissioners,


The next 20 years are a critical time — to deny this is to deny science and common sense. Puget Sound Energy’s
draft 2021 Integrated Resource Plan fails to align with 2019’s Clean Energy Transformation Act (CETA) requiring
utilities to be 80 percent carbon free by 2030, which must be achieved by building more renewable energy and
storage infrastructure sooner, retiring the Colstrip coal plant before 2025, and cancelling the Tacoma LNG and any
other planned fossil gas plants, expansions or pipelines.


As Washington’s largest, and most expensive, energy utility, Puget Sound Energy will be instrumental to
determining if our state can achieve its climate goals. To see PSE’s initial draft of this critical 20-year plan include
building and expanding fossil fuel infrastructure while exploiting the cost cap loophole in the Energy
Transformation Act is frustrating and worrisome; it should not be allowed to stand.


Planning for future investments should involve an equity evaluation that analyzes potential impacts on Treaty rights,
communities already experiencing health disparities and high levels of pollution, and communities that have been
historically marginalized. This evaluation should span the project’s life cycle impacts. Fossil fuel extraction and
refining, including fossil gas, has a long and ugly history of harm through land and resource theft; man camps that
have been linked to the epidemic of missing and murdered Indigenous women and the disruption of small
communities; destruction of habitat and the ability to subsist off the land; and processes that leave behind
communities rocked by cancer, birth defects, and other serious health concerns. It’s time to leave these practices in
the past and invest in less harmful energy.


As customers, we have a stake in the harm PSE’s energy plans cause to communities, climate, and future
generations: by using and paying for the energy we are complicit, and we are demanding better. We are also
demanding more transparency in how PSE forecasts future energy demand, inquiry into the validity of construction
costs passed onto customers, and a public engagement process that facilitates customers and stakeholders having an
actual say in where our money goes and the implications of what powers our homes.


Sincerely,
Kathleen McHendry
kfmc64@protonmail.com
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From: ddddddanial@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Danial Border
To: Public Involvement (UTC)
Subject: PSE IRP, Dockets UE-2003044 and UG-200305
Date: Sunday, February 28, 2021 10:45:58 AM


External Email


Dear UTC Commissioners,


The next 20 years are a critical time — to deny this is to deny science and common sense. Puget Sound Energy’s
draft 2021 Integrated Resource Plan fails to align with 2019’s Clean Energy Transformation Act (CETA) requiring
utilities to be 80 percent carbon free by 2030, which must be achieved by building more renewable energy and
storage infrastructure sooner, retiring the Colstrip coal plant before 2025, and cancelling the Tacoma LNG and any
other planned fossil gas plants, expansions or pipelines.


As Washington’s largest, and most expensive, energy utility, Puget Sound Energy will be instrumental to
determining if our state can achieve its climate goals. To see PSE’s initial draft of this critical 20-year plan include
building and expanding fossil fuel infrastructure while exploiting the cost cap loophole in the Energy
Transformation Act is frustrating and worrisome; it should not be allowed to stand.


Planning for future investments should involve an equity evaluation that analyzes potential impacts on Treaty rights,
communities already experiencing health disparities and high levels of pollution, and communities that have been
historically marginalized. This evaluation should span the project’s life cycle impacts. Fossil fuel extraction and
refining, including fossil gas, has a long and ugly history of harm through land and resource theft; man camps that
have been linked to the epidemic of missing and murdered Indigenous women and the disruption of small
communities; destruction of habitat and the ability to subsist off the land; and processes that leave behind
communities rocked by cancer, birth defects, and other serious health concerns. It’s time to leave these practices in
the past and invest in less harmful energy.


As customers, we have a stake in the harm PSE’s energy plans cause to communities, climate, and future
generations: by using and paying for the energy we are complicit, and we are demanding better. We are also
demanding more transparency in how PSE forecasts future energy demand, inquiry into the validity of construction
costs passed onto customers, and a public engagement process that facilitates customers and stakeholders having an
actual say in where our money goes and the implications of what powers our homes.


Sincerely,
Danial Border
13880 Kegley Rd NW  Silverdale, WA 98383-9571
ddddddanial@gmail.com
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From: jlflynn4@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of John L Flynn
To: Public Involvement (UTC)
Subject: PSE IRP, Dockets UE-2003044 and UG-200305
Date: Sunday, February 28, 2021 10:50:08 AM


External Email


Dear UTC Commissioners,


The next 20 years are a critical time — to deny this is to deny science and common sense. Puget Sound Energy’s
draft 2021 Integrated Resource Plan fails to align with 2019’s Clean Energy Transformation Act (CETA) requiring
utilities to be 80 percent carbon free by 2030, which must be achieved by building more renewable energy and
storage infrastructure sooner, retiring the Colstrip coal plant before 2025, and cancelling the Tacoma LNG and any
other planned fossil gas plants, expansions or pipelines.


As Washington’s largest, and most expensive, energy utility, Puget Sound Energy will be instrumental to
determining if our state can achieve its climate goals. To see PSE’s initial draft of this critical 20-year plan include
building and expanding fossil fuel infrastructure while exploiting the cost cap loophole in the Energy
Transformation Act is frustrating and worrisome; it should not be allowed to stand.


Planning for future investments should involve an equity evaluation that analyzes potential impacts on Treaty rights,
communities already experiencing health disparities and high levels of pollution, and communities that have been
historically marginalized. This evaluation should span the project’s life cycle impacts. Fossil fuel extraction and
refining, including fossil gas, has a long and ugly history of harm through land and resource theft; man camps that
have been linked to the epidemic of missing and murdered Indigenous women and the disruption of small
communities; destruction of habitat and the ability to subsist off the land; and processes that leave behind
communities rocked by cancer, birth defects, and other serious health concerns. It’s time to leave these practices in
the past and invest in less harmful energy.


As customers, we have a stake in the harm PSE’s energy plans cause to communities, climate, and future
generations: by using and paying for the energy we are complicit, and we are demanding better. We are also
demanding more transparency in how PSE forecasts future energy demand, inquiry into the validity of construction
costs passed onto customers, and a public engagement process that facilitates customers and stakeholders having an
actual say in where our money goes and the implications of what powers our homes.


Sincerely,
John L Flynn
4450 Winslow Pl N Apt 8 Seattle, WA 98103-7357
jlflynn4@yahoo.com
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From: brown.78@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Nate Brown
To: Public Involvement (UTC)
Subject: PSE IRP, Dockets UE-2003044 and UG-200305
Date: Sunday, February 28, 2021 2:01:40 PM


External Email


Dear UTC Commissioners,


The next 20 years are a critical time — to deny this is to deny science and common sense. Puget Sound Energy’s
draft 2021 Integrated Resource Plan fails to align with 2019’s Clean Energy Transformation Act (CETA) requiring
utilities to be 80 percent carbon free by 2030, which must be achieved by building more renewable energy and
storage infrastructure sooner, retiring the Colstrip coal plant before 2025, and cancelling the Tacoma LNG and any
other planned fossil gas plants, expansions or pipelines.


As Washington’s largest, and most expensive, energy utility, Puget Sound Energy will be instrumental to
determining if our state can achieve its climate goals. To see PSE’s initial draft of this critical 20-year plan include
building and expanding fossil fuel infrastructure while exploiting the cost cap loophole in the Energy
Transformation Act is frustrating and worrisome; it should not be allowed to stand.


Planning for future investments should involve an equity evaluation that analyzes potential impacts on Treaty rights,
communities already experiencing health disparities and high levels of pollution, and communities that have been
historically marginalized. This evaluation should span the project’s life cycle impacts. Fossil fuel extraction and
refining, including fossil gas, has a long and ugly history of harm through land and resource theft; man camps that
have been linked to the epidemic of missing and murdered Indigenous women and the disruption of small
communities; destruction of habitat and the ability to subsist off the land; and processes that leave behind
communities rocked by cancer, birth defects, and other serious health concerns. It’s time to leave these practices in
the past and invest in less harmful energy.


As customers, we have a stake in the harm PSE’s energy plans cause to communities, climate, and future
generations: by using and paying for the energy we are complicit, and we are demanding better. We are also
demanding more transparency in how PSE forecasts future energy demand, inquiry into the validity of construction
costs passed onto customers, and a public engagement process that facilitates customers and stakeholders having an
actual say in where our money goes and the implications of what powers our homes.


Sincerely,
Nate Brown
WA
brown.78@gmail.com
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From: kozemchuk@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Paul Brown
To: Public Involvement (UTC)
Subject: PSE IRP, Dockets UE-2003044 and UG-200305
Date: Sunday, February 28, 2021 5:40:13 PM


External Email


Dear UTC Commissioners,


The next 20 years are a critical time — to deny this is to deny science and common sense. Puget Sound Energy’s
draft 2021 Integrated Resource Plan fails to align with 2019’s Clean Energy Transformation Act (CETA) requiring
utilities to be 80 percent carbon free by 2030, which must be achieved by building more renewable energy and
storage infrastructure sooner, retiring the Colstrip coal plant before 2025, and cancelling the Tacoma LNG and any
other planned fossil gas plants, expansions or pipelines.


As Washington’s largest, and most expensive, energy utility, Puget Sound Energy will be instrumental to
determining if our state can achieve its climate goals. To see PSE’s initial draft of this critical 20-year plan include
building and expanding fossil fuel infrastructure while exploiting the cost cap loophole in the Energy
Transformation Act is frustrating and worrisome; it should not be allowed to stand.


Planning for future investments should involve an equity evaluation that analyzes potential impacts on Treaty rights,
communities already experiencing health disparities and high levels of pollution, and communities that have been
historically marginalized. This evaluation should span the project’s life cycle impacts. Fossil fuel extraction and
refining, including fossil gas, has a long and ugly history of harm through land and resource theft; man camps that
have been linked to the epidemic of missing and murdered Indigenous women and the disruption of small
communities; destruction of habitat and the ability to subsist off the land; and processes that leave behind
communities rocked by cancer, birth defects, and other serious health concerns. It’s time to leave these practices in
the past and invest in less harmful energy.


As customers, we have a stake in the harm PSE’s energy plans cause to communities, climate, and future
generations: by using and paying for the energy we are complicit, and we are demanding better. We are also
demanding more transparency in how PSE forecasts future energy demand, inquiry into the validity of construction
costs passed onto customers, and a public engagement process that facilitates customers and stakeholders having an
actual say in where our money goes and the implications of what powers our homes.


Sincerely,
Paul Brown
843 NW 50th St  Seattle, WA 98107-3617
kozemchuk@gmail.com
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From: carolkindt@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Carol Kindt
To: Public Involvement (UTC)
Subject: PSE IRP, Dockets UE-2003044 and UG-200305
Date: Friday, February 26, 2021 8:52:57 PM


External Email


Dear UTC Commissioners,


The next 20 years are a critical time — to deny this is to deny science and common sense. Puget Sound Energy’s
draft 2021 Integrated Resource Plan fails to align with 2019’s Clean Energy Transformation Act (CETA) requiring
utilities to be 80 percent carbon free by 2030, which must be achieved by building more renewable energy and
storage infrastructure sooner, retiring the Colstrip coal plant before 2025, and cancelling the Tacoma LNG and any
other planned fossil gas plants, expansions or pipelines.


As Washington’s largest, and most expensive, energy utility, Puget Sound Energy will be instrumental to
determining if our state can achieve its climate goals. To see PSE’s initial draft of this critical 20-year plan include
building and expanding fossil fuel infrastructure while exploiting the cost cap loophole in the Energy
Transformation Act is frustrating and worrisome; it should not be allowed to stand.


Planning for future investments should involve an equity evaluation that analyzes potential impacts on Treaty rights,
communities already experiencing health disparities and high levels of pollution, and communities that have been
historically marginalized. This evaluation should span the project’s life cycle impacts. Fossil fuel extraction and
refining, including fossil gas, has a long and ugly history of harm through land and resource theft; man camps that
have been linked to the epidemic of missing and murdered Indigenous women and the disruption of small
communities; destruction of habitat and the ability to subsist off the land; and processes that leave behind
communities rocked by cancer, birth defects, and other serious health concerns. It’s time to leave these practices in
the past and invest in less harmful energy.


As customers, we have a stake in the harm PSE’s energy plans cause to communities, climate, and future
generations: by using and paying for the energy we are complicit, and we are demanding better. We are also
demanding more transparency in how PSE forecasts future energy demand, inquiry into the validity of construction
costs passed onto customers, and a public engagement process that facilitates customers and stakeholders having an
actual say in where our money goes and the implications of what powers our homes.


Sincerely,
Carol Kindt
5939 N 26th St Apt 100 Tacoma, WA 98407-2344
carolkindt@msn.com



mailto:carolkindt@everyactioncustom.com

mailto:carolkindt@msn.com

mailto:PubInvolve@utc.wa.gov






From: bajwa679@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Ravinder Bajwa
To: Public Involvement (UTC)
Subject: PSE IRP, Dockets UE-2003044 and UG-200305
Date: Monday, March 1, 2021 8:48:56 AM


External Email


Dear UTC Commissioners,


The next 20 years are a critical time — to deny this is to deny science and common sense. Puget Sound Energy’s
draft 2021 Integrated Resource Plan fails to align with 2019’s Clean Energy Transformation Act (CETA) requiring
utilities to be 80 percent carbon free by 2030, which must be achieved by building more renewable energy and
storage infrastructure sooner, retiring the Colstrip coal plant before 2025, and cancelling the Tacoma LNG and any
other planned fossil gas plants, expansions or pipelines.


As Washington’s largest, and most expensive, energy utility, Puget Sound Energy will be instrumental to
determining if our state can achieve its climate goals. To see PSE’s initial draft of this critical 20-year plan include
building and expanding fossil fuel infrastructure while exploiting the cost cap loophole in the Energy
Transformation Act is frustrating and worrisome; it should not be allowed to stand.


Planning for future investments should involve an equity evaluation that analyzes potential impacts on Treaty rights,
communities already experiencing health disparities and high levels of pollution, and communities that have been
historically marginalized. This evaluation should span the project’s life cycle impacts. Fossil fuel extraction and
refining, including fossil gas, has a long and ugly history of harm through land and resource theft; man camps that
have been linked to the epidemic of missing and murdered Indigenous women and the disruption of small
communities; destruction of habitat and the ability to subsist off the land; and processes that leave behind
communities rocked by cancer, birth defects, and other serious health concerns. It’s time to leave these practices in
the past and invest in less harmful energy.


As customers, we have a stake in the harm PSE’s energy plans cause to communities, climate, and future
generations: by using and paying for the energy we are complicit, and we are demanding better. We are also
demanding more transparency in how PSE forecasts future energy demand, inquiry into the validity of construction
costs passed onto customers, and a public engagement process that facilitates customers and stakeholders having an
actual say in where our money goes and the implications of what powers our homes.


Sincerely,
Ravinder Bajwa
Redmond, WA 98052
bajwa679@yahoo.co.uk
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From: dhramsay@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of David Ramsay
To: Public Involvement (UTC)
Subject: PSE IRP, Dockets UE-2003044 and UG-200305
Date: Monday, March 1, 2021 10:47:45 AM


External Email


Dear UTC Commissioners,


The next 20 years are a critical time — to deny this is to deny science and common sense. Puget Sound Energy’s
draft 2021 Integrated Resource Plan fails to align with 2019’s Clean Energy Transformation Act (CETA) requiring
utilities to be 80 percent carbon free by 2030, which must be achieved by building more renewable energy and
storage infrastructure sooner, retiring the Colstrip coal plant before 2025, and cancelling the Tacoma LNG and any
other planned fossil gas plants, expansions or pipelines.


As Washington’s largest, and most expensive, energy utility, Puget Sound Energy will be instrumental to
determining if our state can achieve its climate goals. To see PSE’s initial draft of this critical 20-year plan include
building and expanding fossil fuel infrastructure while exploiting the cost cap loophole in the Energy
Transformation Act is frustrating and worrisome; it should not be allowed to stand.


Planning for future investments should involve an equity evaluation that analyzes potential impacts on Treaty rights,
communities already experiencing health disparities and high levels of pollution, and communities that have been
historically marginalized. This evaluation should span the project’s life cycle impacts. Fossil fuel extraction and
refining, including fossil gas, has a long and ugly history of harm through land and resource theft; man camps that
have been linked to the epidemic of missing and murdered Indigenous women and the disruption of small
communities; destruction of habitat and the ability to subsist off the land; and processes that leave behind
communities rocked by cancer, birth defects, and other serious health concerns. It’s time to leave these practices in
the past and invest in less harmful energy.


As customers, we have a stake in the harm PSE’s energy plans cause to communities, climate, and future
generations: by using and paying for the energy we are complicit, and we are demanding better. We are also
demanding more transparency in how PSE forecasts future energy demand, inquiry into the validity of construction
costs passed onto customers, and a public engagement process that facilitates customers and stakeholders having an
actual say in where our money goes and the implications of what powers our homes.


Sincerely,
David Ramsay
7022 Brooklyn Ave NE  Seattle, WA 98115-5648
dhramsay@aol.com
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From: greg.denton@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Gregory Denton
To: Public Involvement (UTC)
Subject: PSE IRP, Dockets UE-2003044 and UG-200305
Date: Monday, March 1, 2021 11:58:13 AM


External Email


Dear UTC Commissioners,


The next 20 years are a critical time — to deny this is to deny science and common sense. Puget Sound Energy’s
draft 2021 Integrated Resource Plan fails to align with 2019’s Clean Energy Transformation Act (CETA) requiring
utilities to be 80 percent carbon free by 2030, which must be achieved by building more renewable energy and
storage infrastructure sooner, retiring the Colstrip coal plant before 2025, and cancelling the Tacoma LNG and any
other planned fossil gas plants, expansions or pipelines.


As Washington’s largest, and most expensive, energy utility, Puget Sound Energy will be instrumental to
determining if our state can achieve its climate goals. To see PSE’s initial draft of this critical 20-year plan include
building and expanding fossil fuel infrastructure while exploiting the cost cap loophole in the Energy
Transformation Act is frustrating and worrisome; it should not be allowed to stand.


Planning for future investments should involve an equity evaluation that analyzes potential impacts on Treaty rights,
communities already experiencing health disparities and high levels of pollution, and communities that have been
historically marginalized. This evaluation should span the project’s life cycle impacts. Fossil fuel extraction and
refining, including fossil gas, has a long and ugly history of harm through land and resource theft; man camps that
have been linked to the epidemic of missing and murdered Indigenous women and the disruption of small
communities; destruction of habitat and the ability to subsist off the land; and processes that leave behind
communities rocked by cancer, birth defects, and other serious health concerns. It’s time to leave these practices in
the past and invest in less harmful energy.


As customers, we have a stake in the harm PSE’s energy plans cause to communities, climate, and future
generations: by using and paying for the energy we are complicit, and we are demanding better. We are also
demanding more transparency in how PSE forecasts future energy demand, inquiry into the validity of construction
costs passed onto customers, and a public engagement process that facilitates customers and stakeholders having an
actual say in where our money goes and the implications of what powers our homes.


We are in a catastrophic climate crisis that will last millennia, we must act NOW!


Sincerely,
Gregory Denton
5600 Kirkwood Pl N  Seattle, WA 98103-5964
greg.denton@gmail.com
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From: larrys33@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Larry Schlessinger
To: Public Involvement (UTC)
Subject: PSE IRP, Dockets UE-2003044 and UG-200305
Date: Monday, March 1, 2021 12:10:12 PM


External Email


Dear UTC Commissioners,


The next 20 years are a critical time — to deny this is to deny science and common sense. Puget Sound Energy’s
draft 2021 Integrated Resource Plan fails to align with 2019’s Clean Energy Transformation Act (CETA) requiring
utilities to be 80 percent carbon free by 2030, which must be achieved by building more renewable energy and
storage infrastructure sooner, retiring the Colstrip coal plant before 2025, and cancelling the Tacoma LNG and any
other planned fossil gas plants, expansions or pipelines.


As Washington’s largest, and most expensive, energy utility, Puget Sound Energy will be instrumental to
determining if our state can achieve its climate goals. To see PSE’s initial draft of this critical 20-year plan include
building and expanding fossil fuel infrastructure while exploiting the cost cap loophole in the Energy
Transformation Act is frustrating and worrisome; it should not be allowed to stand.


Planning for future investments should involve an equity evaluation that analyzes potential impacts on Treaty rights,
communities already experiencing health disparities and high levels of pollution, and communities that have been
historically marginalized. This evaluation should span the project’s life cycle impacts. Fossil fuel extraction and
refining, including fossil gas, has a long and ugly history of harm through land and resource theft; man camps that
have been linked to the epidemic of missing and murdered Indigenous women and the disruption of small
communities; destruction of habitat and the ability to subsist off the land; and processes that leave behind
communities rocked by cancer, birth defects, and other serious health concerns. It’s time to leave these practices in
the past and invest in less harmful energy.


As customers, we have a stake in the harm PSE’s energy plans cause to communities, climate, and future
generations: by using and paying for the energy we are complicit, and we are demanding better. We are also
demanding more transparency in how PSE forecasts future energy demand, inquiry into the validity of construction
costs passed onto customers, and a public engagement process that facilitates customers and stakeholders having an
actual say in where our money goes and the implications of what powers our homes.


Sincerely,
Larry Schlessinger
Lake Forest Park, WA 98155
larrys33@msn.com
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From: juliepalumbo@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Julieann Palumbo
To: Public Involvement (UTC)
Subject: PSE IRP, Dockets UE-2003044 and UG-200305
Date: Monday, March 1, 2021 12:27:52 PM


External Email


Dear UTC Commissioners,


The next 20 years are a critical time — to deny this is to deny science and common sense. Puget Sound Energy’s
draft 2021 Integrated Resource Plan fails to align with 2019’s Clean Energy Transformation Act (CETA) requiring
utilities to be 80 percent carbon free by 2030, which must be achieved by building more renewable energy and
storage infrastructure sooner, retiring the Colstrip coal plant before 2025, and cancelling the Tacoma LNG and any
other planned fossil gas plants, expansions or pipelines.


As Washington’s largest, and most expensive, energy utility, Puget Sound Energy will be instrumental to
determining if our state can achieve its climate goals. To see PSE’s initial draft of this critical 20-year plan include
building and expanding fossil fuel infrastructure while exploiting the cost cap loophole in the Energy
Transformation Act is frustrating and worrisome; it should not be allowed to stand.


Planning for future investments should involve an equity evaluation that analyzes potential impacts on Treaty rights,
communities already experiencing health disparities and high levels of pollution, and communities that have been
historically marginalized. This evaluation should span the project’s life cycle impacts. Fossil fuel extraction and
refining, including fossil gas, has a long and ugly history of harm through land and resource theft; man camps that
have been linked to the epidemic of missing and murdered Indigenous women and the disruption of small
communities; destruction of habitat and the ability to subsist off the land; and processes that leave behind
communities rocked by cancer, birth defects, and other serious health concerns. It’s time to leave these practices in
the past and invest in less harmful energy.


As customers, we have a stake in the harm PSE’s energy plans cause to communities, climate, and future
generations: by using and paying for the energy we are complicit, and we are demanding better. We are also
demanding more transparency in how PSE forecasts future energy demand, inquiry into the validity of construction
costs passed onto customers, and a public engagement process that facilitates customers and stakeholders having an
actual say in where our money goes and the implications of what powers our homes.


Sincerely,
Julieann Palumbo
WA
juliepalumbo@me.com
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